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Dear Churches and Friends, December 2018 

It is the end of our first year and we are continuing to make 

progress on deputation. We have many more meetings secured next year 

and our support is starting to come in. We have enjoyed meeting people 

at the many different churches who share the same burden of reaching 

the world for Christ. It has been an amazing year. We had the 

opportunity to give back just before Christmas by attending Homeless 

No More Baptist Church. I was able to lead the music service with 

Christmas Hymns and we served the homeless men and woman with 

clothing and food. We still believe in the power of prayer and so we are 

excited about these people supporting us in prayer, as we pray for them. 

Though we have had a burden for missions for many years, God began 

confirming with us back in January where He wanted us to serve. After 

the confirmation trip to Honduras in March and then accepting our 

church's call to be their representatives in Honduras back in April, we 

have hit the ground running as fast as practical and all within His timing. 

We have already put hundreds of miles on the road and have been 

increasing awareness of our ministry. We are ending 2018 excited for what He has already done for us and we 

are looking forward to 2019, which will bring us already to four different states. We are thankful for God's call 

on our families lives while looking forward to representing Him in Honduras for His glory. 

In Christ,   

 

Jimmie (J.D.) Young 
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